
 

PROJECT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 
The City of Glendora was awarded a Rubberized Pavement Grant by CalRecycle for Fiscal Year 
2021-22 in the amount of $43,250 (TRP14-21-0018). 

City paved three different street areas with Rubberized Asphalt Concrete (RAC).  Total amount 
of grant utilized was $30,856.30.  The project locations were: 

Project 1: St. Vladimir, Cossack and Lawford - west of Valley Center 

Project 2: Lone Hill north of Foothill, Palomar and Cumberland, east of Lone Hill 

Project 3: Amelia Avenue, part of Country Club, Country Club Vista and Wildwood Ranch Road 

The total number of California waste tires diverted from the waste stream under this grant is 
7,753. 

For additional information, please contact our Public Works department at 626-914-8246. 

 

 

 

 

 


